

Dereham Church of England Junior Academy

Headteacher: Mrs Kelly Scott Littlefields, Dereham, Norfolk NR19 1BJ Tel: 01362 693876



Email: office@derehamjunior.dneat.org Web: www.derehamjunior.dneat.org

17th June 2024

Dear Parents/Carers of Bevan,

Bevan's End of Year Performance - 2024

For Bevan's end of year performance, we are looking at the school value of 'creativity'. Without giving away too much of the performance, we need your help to collate videos and pictures of your children participating in creative activities. This can span pretty much anything you deem to be creative, such as painting/artwork, performances (dance, gymnastics), sporting events (including trophies and medals), magic, the lot! Creativity can also span further than performative outlets: your child may have had a particularly creative way of revising for their SATs (we made up raps in class to remember fractions- very creative!) or maybe helping somebody in their community.

We ask that any video or photograph collected by yourself or your child be passed on to the DJA
Office email, with 'Bevan Leavers' as the subject line. Please make sure that any videos or photos only contain your child. If your image contains another child from the class/school, please make sure you have gained explicit permission from the given parent/carer before sharing.

Thank you so much for your contributions, this will really help make the Leavers Assembly memorable and special for your children.

Best wishes, Miss Folkard